
 

 

Contact: Paul Sherman 
Reference: 19/CON/00026 
Phone: (01483) 444 668 
Email: paul.sherman@guildford.gov.uk 

 
 
 
National Infrastructure Planning  
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square  
Bristol, BS1 6PN  
 
M25Junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
 
18 December 2019  
 
Dear Sirs  
 
RE: DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDER – M25 JUNCTION 10 & A3 WISLEY 
INTERCHANGE  
 
PIns Ref: TR0 100030  
LPA Ref: 19/CON/00026 
 
 
 
In accordance with the timetable please find attached: 
 

• Guildford Borough Councils response to ExA’s Written Questions (Ref: ExQ1) (Our 
ref: 19/CON/00026/ExA.Q1) 
 

• Local Impact Report, jointly prepared by Surrey Country Council, Guildford Borough 
Council and Elmbridge Borough Council 

 
We look forward to continuing working with the ExA and the applicant in respect of this 
scheme and will be happy to provide further comments in due course. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Paul Sherman 
Development Management Team Leader (Majors) 
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